Center for International Commerce



Long Beach Polytechnic High School 1600 Atlantic Avenue Long Beach, CA 90813 (310) 591-0581 May 29, 2001

Dear CIC Applicant;

We regret to inform you that we are unable to accept your application for the CIC program. Students are accepted on the basis of their test scores, which must be in the 60th percentile in Reading, Language and Math, and on the basis of an academic GPA of 3.3 of higher. We also take into consideration your counselor's recommendation and your essay.

You should be congratulated on your excellent school record and we encourage you to continue your fine efforts of preparing for college entrance. Thank you for applying for the CIC program and we wish you the very best in your high school career.

Sincerely,

Greta McGree

Facilitator

Center for International Commerce

A Long Beach Unified School District Special Program